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I am concerned about the increasing noise pollution in our community, as it disrupts our daily lives
and overall well-being. Additionally, the local turtle population is at risk due to habitat destruction
and pollution, which requires immediate attention and conservation efforts. Lastly, improving air
quality should be a top priority to ensure the health and safety of all residents.


